
SWAT meeting Thursday,03-27-2015, Beaman Memorial Library 
 
Attendees 
Julianne deRiviera, Chairman 
Elise Wellington (by phone) 
Kathy Fahy, Secretary 
 
The meeting began at 7:00 p.m. 
 

● SWAT discussed and approved the Annual Report which will be presented at Town Meeting. 
● SWAT discussed and approved a letter to the Board of Selectmen, Town Administrator, and 

Director of DPW regarding changes to the Trash Collection and Trash Disposal contracts which 
are up for renewal. 

● Letter will be sent on 03-27-2015 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
Kathy Fahy 
Secretary 
 


